
Fotpin Coordinating Committee Meeting

Sunday 14 July 2013, 2 pm

Minutes

Present: John Brannan (Convenor), Heather Burness (Treasurer), Pax (Coordinator)

1. Apologies

Elizabeth Smith, Warren Bond, Don Driscoll

2. Minutes of the last meeting

Committee unanimously accepted the draft minutes of the Coordinating Committee meeting dated 3
June 2013.

3. 2013-14 Coordinating Committee

Heather announced she would be unable, due to a planned move to Bega NSW, to accept a nomination
to the Coordinating Committee 2013-14.

4. Outstanding actions from previous meetings

Heather noted the letter to Mr Rattenbury regarding the proposed focal point is yet to be drafted.

John yet to follow up with Parks regarding sheep access to Bottom Pinnacle. Awaiting finalization

of a meeting with Parks & Conservation rangers. Supporting documentation for the kangaroo cull

also to be discussed at that meeting. Some discussion of obtaining the recent ACT Civil and

Administrative Tribunal decision on the issue as background.

Agreed to transfer these actions to the 2013-14 Committee.

Meeting closed 2.10 pm


